
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Date: May 27, 2020 

Contact: Rep. McGuire, 608-266-5504 

 

Rep. McGuire Statement on Gov. Evers’  

“Routes to Recovery” Grants for Local Governments 
 

MADISON – The following is a statement from State Representative Tip McGuire on Gov. 

Evers’ announcement of “Routes to Recovery,” a $200 million local government aid program 

using federal CARES Act funding:  

 

“Since this pandemic began, our counties and municipalities have been a critical resource for 

the people and businesses in our community who have been impacted the most. I am 

thankful to Gov. Evers for his support of the important work that local government has done 

and will continue to do as we navigate this crisis together.” 

 

Gov. Evers has directed the Department of Administration to distribute the following 

amounts to local units of government in the 64th Assembly District:  

 

Racine County: $3,194,395 

Kenosha County: $2,764,936 

City of Kenosha: $1,623,169 

City of Racine: $1,259,098 

Village of Mount Pleasant: $438,563 

Village of Somers: $143,148 

Town of Somers: $20,354 

Village of Elmwood Park: $7,901 

 

### 


